As this term comes to an end |
would like to take this opportunity
to tell you how well the children
have behaved, adapted to the
changes and worked hard AND kept
a smile on their face all the way
through this term. They are all a
real asset to the school. The staff
have worked tirelessly to ensure
the children get a great teaching
and learning experience but also in
trying to keep school as 'normal' as
possible. The Nativity captured the
true heart and soul of what Drakes'
and Otterton Schools are about. We
would like to wish all of our
families a very Merry Christmas and
Happy New Year.

End of Term

We finish on Friday 18th December,
the collection time for the Key
Stage 1 bubble is .1.50-2.00 and for
Key Stage 2 bubble it's 2.00-2.10.

Newsletter

There will be a newsletter sent out
on the first Friday back at school
after the Christmas holidays and
then it will be sent out fortnightly
thereafter.

Important Dates

Friday 18th December -End of Term
Monday 4th January -Non-pupil Day
Tuesday 5th January - First Day of
Term
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COVID Results

Did your child receive a
positive COVID test result?

Yes I

Yes
|

Please contact us on

07908024581. If no
answer please leave a
message stating the
name of the child and

that they have received a
positive test result

Drake's Admin Team

We welcome Susan Hall who is replacing Natalie
Mann in Drake's School office. Sue has worked as
an Administrator in two other schools, most
recently Littleham Primary School in Exmouth. We
look forward to working with her next term. Mrs
Charlotte Russell will work Mon and Tuesday with
Mrs Susan Hall working Wednesday to Friday.

Just One Tree

Thank you to everyone that took part in the Just
One Tree day back in October, we raised a massive
£87.

Guitar & Ukulele Lessons

Our Guitar & Ukulele teacher Kara has space for
lessons on a Wednesday, please contact her by
email on karajade273@gmail.com for more details.

WE WISH YOU A VERY MERRY

HRISTMAS &

AND A NEW YEAR FILLED WITH HOPE AND

PROSPERITY




